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The Executive Committee met on Friday, May 26™ at 10:56 a.m. at SCDDSN and the following
people were present: Debbie Walsh, Laura Cooper-Davis, Jay Altman, Renee Staggs, Terry
Schilling, Crystal Wright and Nikki Bramlett.

Laura Cooper-Davis welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order.

The minutes from the April 28, 2017 meeting were reviewed. Jay Altman made a motion to
approve the minutes. Renee Staggs seconded. The motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: Lois Park Mole was not in attendance but left the information for the
treasurer’s report. The balance as of 4-30-17 was $32,233.43.

Committee Assignments

Membership: Terry Schilling has still been trying to get a membership list. Jay Altman has a
contact he will reach out to as well.

Historian/Website/Newsletter: Jay Altman continues to keep the website up to date. Additional
conference information including room registration information has been added to the website.
Jay Altman would like to have a copy of the conference registration to have added to the website.
The minutes from past meetings have also been put on the website.

Conference Committee: Debbie Walsh is the chair of this committee. Sessions are being
confirmed and the planning is going well.

Legislative News: There was no legislative new to report at this meeting.
AAIDD News/Development: There is nothing new to report.

New Business

There was some discussion on SCAAIDD acknowledging Woody Brownson and Todd Crawford
at the Crown Reef for their assistance especially during the last two years. They have both gone
above and beyond in light of the 2015 conference being severally impacted by flooding and the
2016 conference being cancelled due to the hurricane. This will be discussed more at a further
meeting.
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Old Business
The Secretary of State registration has been submitted along with the 990 being filed. No one

will be attending the National Conference this year.

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:11 a.m.

NEXT MEETING: The next meeting will be on June 30, 2017

Respectfully Submitted By:

Nikki Bramlett, Secretary



